
Dear Member of the Environmental Committee, 

I am against SB-722 because it could promote stream restorations which I believe have 

been proven to be a waste of taxpayers’ money; they have damaged the Bay, as well as 

the environment. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Chris Walker 
6003 Majors Ln, Unit 10 
Columbia, Maryland 21045 
 


